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May 2, 2022

Newmark Art Show - Parent Registration Reminder!
Dear Newmark Parents,

If you haven't had a chance to register yet, we are excited to invite parents back into Newmark to  honor the
passion and outstanding artistic talent of our Newmark students at the 2022 Art Show!  To help keep
everyone safe, we will be scheduling parent visits at specific morning and afternoon times on Thursday,
May 12 and Friday, May 13, 2022.  There is no fee to attend.  Due to continued safety protocols, we are
limiting visitors to these specific time slots.  Please register below by May 6, 2022.

For K-8 Parents - Thursday, May 12, 2022

9:00-10:30 AM: If your child is in Ms. Fagan/Ms. Halma, Ms. McCarty, Mrs. Necci or Mr. Cebula's
class
12:30-1:50 PM: If your child is in Mrs. Arnao, Mrs. Gregory, Mrs. Mastrogiovanni or Ms. Pantano's
class

For NHS Parents - Friday, May 13, 2022

9:00-10:30 AM - If your teen is a Freshman or Sophomore
12:30-1:50 PM - If your teen is a Junior or Senior

RSVP by Friday, May 6, 2022

2022 Newmark Art Show - Parent Onsite Registration

We hope to see you next week as we Celebrate the Arts at Newmark! 

Sincerely,

Ms. Cynthia Allman
Executive Director
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cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
 Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076 

908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our
list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via email
so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child’s school. To stop receiving all
email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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